
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                           

Seva School, Miri and Piri Buildings, Eden Road, Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB. Tel: 02477 987 619 

                    SERVICE                                EXCELLENCE                                VIRTUES                                      ASPIRATION 

Monday 7th July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers 

RE: Summer Fayre Saturday 12th July 2025 - Parent Project SEVA 10  

The parent group project events have been tremendously well received and achieved so much throughout this 

commemorative year. The Coventry Nagar Kirtan Vaisakhi Float, School Photographs, Sikh Union Vaisakhi 

Sports Festival & Mela Stall, Pyjama Day and Art Works have been wonderful and brought us all together as a 

community in support of SEVA School.  

The grand finale is the upcoming Summer Fayre on Saturday 12th July from 11:30pm to 2:30pm. To mark the 

event the first 100 children to walk through the gate will receive a FREE water bottle marking the 10th 

Anniversary of the opening of SEVA School.  

 

Some of the stalls and activities will include a bouncy castle, tombola, Punjab Athletic football coaching, 

Blissful Cakes, Kcrafte, Mad Hatter Sweetz, Kiki Creations, Sikh Union Hockey Club. Sikh Helpline, Chaat, 

Creative Khalsa, Raur Clothing to name but a few. There will also be a prize of a hamper worth £50 for the 

winner of the raffle draw.   

If you would like to make a donation for the tombola, please bring new and unused items to the school office 

at the PIRI Building by no later than Wednesday 9th July 2025. Items donated can include books, gift vouchers, 

sports equipment, toys, teddies, dolls and new clothes.  All prizes must be non-perishable and suitable for 

school aged children. 

If you are interested in becoming a sponsor or stall holder, please contact Malkeet and Miru on 

Parentproject.10@hotmail.com and admin.office@seva.coventry.sch.uk 

All monetary donations will be going towards buying books for the two new school libraries. 

On the day there will be some pre-used classroom furniture, for example, tables and chairs, for you to take 

away to a good home. A small voluntary donation of any amount you wish to make would be appreciated.  

We would like to extend our gratitude to you for supporting us to bring this endeavour to mark a momentous 

event in the history of SEVA School to life. We look forward to seeing you, your friends, family and relatives at 

the event. 

Yours sincerely, 

Parent Project Seva 10 Group and SEVA School 

mailto:Parentproject.10@hotmail.com

